Appendix 3c

The IFF License System and the WFC 2014

In accordance with the IFF CB decision the IFF administration has continued to discuss the situation with the
three concern federations about their respective debts and the time line set by last of October to clear them.

In order to be able to move forward in the process the IFF ExCo decided to ask for a clarification from the
national associations by the 23" of May, 2014. The following letter was sent to the associations.

Dear Mr. President,

The IFF Central Board will have its next meeting on Sunday the 25th of May 2014 in Espoo, Finland.

Among the topics on the Agenda we have the implementation of the IFF License System approved by the IFF
General Assembly in 2008, in respect to the fact that no team participating in the IFF Adult World Floorball
Championships may have debts to the IFF from previous years and all fees related to the Championships must

be paid latest by last of October 2014.

The IFF Executive Committee discussed the situation for your association in its meeting on the 9th of May, since
the number of debts are still quite high and therefore your participation in the WFC 2014 is in serious danger!

In order for the IFF CB to be able to discuss the issue and hopefully have a positive decision to make, we need to
know accordingly if and how your Association is going to clear the debts of 28276 CHF by the last of October.

We expect to receive an official explanation of how you will manage to solve the issue, addressed to the IFF CB,
no later than the 23rd of May, in order for the IFF CB to discuss the matter. Please address the answer to Mr.
John Liljelund, lilielund@floorball.org

Failing to comply with this request, will be interpreted negatively in respect of solving the issue at hand.
Looking forward to your swift reply, we remain

Tomas Eriksson John Liljelund b.d.
IFF President IFF secretary general



